The Honorable Jeffrey A. Bradley, Chairman
K-12 Education Subcommittee of the South Carolina House of Representatives
P.O. Box 11867
Columbia, SC 29211-01867

February 21, 2023

	Re:	Bill H 3360 (Session 125) as considered in subcommittee on February 21, 2023

Dear Representative Bradley and Committee Members:

On behalf of the statewide membership of The South Carolina Education Association (“The SCEA”) we wish to convey our support for South Carolina House Bill 3360 as filed in 125th Session of the General Assembly. 

Our support for the bill is drawn based upon the following factors:

1. School safety is of upmost importance to teachers, parents, and students. H. 3360 seeks to directly address the issue in a quantifiable manner.
2. Housing the Center for School Safety and Target Violence within the State Law Enforcement Division (“SLED”) will provide the program with the reach and depth needed to affect all 46 counties in the state. 
3. The insight gleaned from such a focused center will prove to be valuable in mitigating the impact of the aforementioned factors. 

Overall, we believe H. 3360 as currently drafted will help to strengthen the state’s approach to school violence prevention and help all parties cope when such events occur. The bill also aligns with our 2023-2024 legislative agenda in that it would be a direct investment by the state into school safety of which all will benefit. As such, we encourage you to support H. 3360 and report the bill out as favorable to the full committee. 

Please contact my office for additional assistance should questions or the need for additional clarification exist. 

With kind regards, 




Sherry East, President 

